

December 15, 2022

Dear Patient,

Thank you for the trust and confidence you have placed in me to treat your pain condition. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I have elected to take an early retirement from the practice of medicine to spend more time with my family effective January 31, 2023. It was a difficult decision as I have enjoyed providing care to all of my patients.

Our records indicate that I treated you within the past two years. If you would like to schedule an appointment prior to my departure, please contact my scheduling team 210-281-9595 and I'll be happy to see you.

Your medical records will continue to be available from:

TSAOG Orthopaedics & Spine 400 Concord Plaza Drive San Antonio, Texas 78216 Telephone (210) 804-5400

I'm fortunate to leave my patients in the capable hands of one of my TSAOG pain management partners. Of course, you may seek medical care from another doctor if you like. If you choose to do so, I recommend looking for a new physician as soon as possible. Please also contact your primary care provider for assistance during the transition.

If you wish to obtain a copy of your records or have your records transferred to another physician outside the Group, please contact us at 210-804-5400, we are happy to assist you. If you elect to continue your care with another physician within our Group, your records will be available without further action from you.

If you have any questions about your records or treatment, please contact us. Best wishes for continued good health and wellness.

Sincerely.

Brandon J. Goff, D.O.